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Lundberg Family Farms Sea Salt Rice Chips Recalled  
for Undeclared Dairy Allergen 

 

(JUNEAU, AK) – Lundberg Family Farms has issued a recall for six-ounce bags 
of Sea Salt Rice Chips because some bags may contain dairy products, of 
which milk is a known allergen. People who have an allergy or have a severe 

sensitivity to dairy products run the risk of a serious or life-threatening allergic 
reaction if they consume this product. 

 
The affected product was packed on August 11, 2014 and may be identified by 
the Best Before date of “2015 JUN 08” on the upper right-hand corner of the 

bag. 
 

Product Size Best Before Code UPC Code 

Lundberg Family Farms 
Sea Salt Rice Chips 

6 oz. 2015 JUN 08 140811 0-73416-03530-0 

 
Alaska DEC has confirmed these products were available in Alaska. To date, no 
illnesses or reactions have been reported in Alaska. There has been at least one 

consumer complaint outside of Alaska. 
 
Consumers with questions or concerns should contact the company at 530-

538-3555, Monday through Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. PST. 
 

For more information on this recall, visit: 
http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm420411.htm. 
 

For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit DEC’s website: 
http://dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recallsalerts.html. 
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